
 

 
 
January 2, 2025. 
 
 
Dear Dr Galaviz and Mr. Rodriguez, 
 
Good morning. I hope to find you both doing well. After careful consideration and lots of 
thought, I have come to the conclusion that I cannot serve as President of the PFC nor 
Secretary for the Board. I have many time constraints and work/home obligations this 
upcoming year and I cannot commit to extra duties on the school board. I appreciate the 
opportunity and look forward to participating fully as a trustee. I will continue to serve on 
the board and give the Canutillo ISD community my personal best. 
 
Thank you again for the opportunity. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Lucy Borrego, 
CISD Trustee 
 
 


